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From: Richard Guzman

To: Richard Guzman

Subject: Fwd: Re: SOARCA Pilot Plants

Date: Monday, August 06, 2007 8:31:22 AM
Attachments: R iti n ificati

>>> Richard Guzman 08/06/2007 8:30 AM >>>

Jimi - please send me site specific "initial plant notification” read-ahead information for Calvert Cliffs and
TMI-1 (similar to what you sent me for Susquehanna to solicit their participation (attached)). I will be
tapping the respective plant PMs to get initial calls scheduled. Also, I still need to get from you the
Information need/proposed site visit plan to Sequoya; working towards getting a call w/them this week.

Thanks,
Rich

>>> Jimi Yerokun 08/06/2007 8:18 AM >>>

Gentlemen;

With all the emails in the past week or so, I'd like to recap on where we stand with securing pilot plants
for SOARCA. With Sequoyah onboard, we need two more plants to achieve the five we committed to in
the revised project plan with the Commission. We need to know right now whether Grand Gulf will
volunteer or not. I will assume they will not. It is time to talk to other plants on the list. We need to
engage Susquehanna, Calvert Cliffs and TMI-1. I'm not sure if my last email stated this, but we need to
contact the three plants now. Brian Sheron has asked to be informed on whether we have the
complement of five or not so he can engage the OEDO. By the 17th of August I need to be able to tell
him whether I have the plants or not. Please keep Bob Prato and Jason Schaperow in your planning and
scheduling of the calls. Regarding Sequoyah, we need to have a conference call right away to get things
going. To summarize:

1) Grand Gulf - Need to know their decision

2) Sequoyah - Need to have a conference call to discuss the needs and site visit.

3) Susquehanna - Need a conference call to solicit participation

4) Calvert Cliffs - Need a conference call to solicit participation

5) TMI-1 - Need a conference call to solicit participation

Thanks. Jimi

ps - the commission directed that we analyze, initially, no more than eight plants. We said five in the
revised plan. I am more worried about having five than having more than five.



